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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Walk the Talk America Launches New “2A Mental Health Survey” to Amplify Gun 

Owner Voices During Suicide Prevention Month 

 

Las Vegas, Nev. (September 2025) - This Suicide Prevention Month, Walk The Talk America (WTTA), the 

nonprofit dedicated to reducing suicide and stigma related to firearms and mental health, invites all 

firearm owners to participate in its freshly launched 2A Mental Health Survey. Open from Sept. 8 at 8:00 

a.m. PDT through Sept. 30 at midnight PDT, the survey aims to gather deeper insights about mental 

health, access to care, and the perspectives of gun owners on relevant policies. 

Previous Findings & Continuing the Work 

WTTA has already published results from its prior surveys (the most recent from December 20, 2024, to 

January 31, 2025, and earlier in 2023). These studies revealed key data about mental health beliefs, 

access to care, and legislative attitudes among gun owners. The new survey seeks to add depth and 

clarity to those insights.  

For more information about Walk the Talk America and how you can support their mission, visit 

www.walkthetalkamerica.org.   
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About Walk the Talk America 

Walk the Talk America is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit focused on reducing firearms-suicide and mental health 

stigma. The organization gathers data, provides resources, and fosters conversations aimed at bridging 

divides between the gun-owning community, mental health professionals, and policy makers. 


